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We, the Editorial Board of the Griffith Journal of Law & Human Dignity, are issuing a Statement

of Retraction for the following article: 

Jeremie M Bracka, ‘It Begins With Victoria — The Yoorrook Justice Commission &

Innovating Transitional Justice For First Nations Australia’ Griffith Journal of Law &

Human Dignity 29 DOI:10.69970/gjlhd.v12i1.1261, published online on 10 September

2024. 

This is due to an instance of redundant publication, copyright infringement and breach of the

following clauses in the Publishing Agreement, signed by the author upon submission to our

website: 

● The work submitted is unpublished material owned by the author or jointly owned with

other author(s) in cases of works of joint authorship. 

● No part of the work submitted is under consideration for publication elsewhere or will be

submitted for publication elsewhere. 

● The work submitted does not infringe the copyright of any third party.

Following an investigation into this paper, triggered by the Editor-in-Chief and Executive
Board shortly after publication, we have undertaken a comprehensive analysis of the paper
and associated works. In accordance with our findings, we are retracting it from the scholarly
record.
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